
April 6, 2015 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:50pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for March, 2015 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $105,213.60. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the status of the WTP generator installation. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the leak detection that would take place later in April 
 
Mr. Levey noted the low water usage levels from the latest report. He said he believed it was tied to the 
number of services that had been turned off for payment delinquencies..  
 
Mr. Hull suggested that should Dan Ryan purchase the lots at Stonecrest that the associated land 
development fee be used to replace the waterline on Antietam Dr. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


